
  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 

ONTARIO PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting scheduled for Tuesday, October 25, 2011, 

of the Ontario Planning Commission is hereby cancelled. 

The next regularly scheduled Planning Commission meeting will be held on Tuesday, November 

22, 2011. 

 
 
 

 
DATED:  September 27, 2011   
                                                                   __________________________________  
           Jeanina M. Govea, Secretary 
  Ontario, California 
 


